
  
 

Walnut Grove Elementary PTO is excited to participate 
once again in Souper Bowl for Caring.   

 
We will be collecting food for Mission Arlington which 

provides food to families in need 6 days a 
week.  Collection bins will be located near the Library 

doors, Cafeteria doors, and the Front Office.  We will be 
accepting items from Monday, January 14th through 

Friday, February 1st.   
 

HERE are Mission Arlington's immediate needs, but any 
non perishable foods would be appreciated. 

   
Please contact Jayme Frasier with any questions. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LrsdvACkY1wevvi2lNlpqIwvcqbwh6naAdT08PyJ_p7trULCfAosTQes3oKCkX7AG4OuVNWAyIflgDIJM6wWOoAWPtGancdz8vkGsUY9jAxBZYHmGr8gwL-tIg-2pucH_HbokniIVBAWZSRRbfuKVK2zBEhGoRm7X40mNAsyGQALs9l1zPVoSp0ctukUHvQ3l-t1hVsiLBI=&c=NPAarOuqvvDbHQ7lbnIWCNaQ8DghhT75mIUbTU4ietWiIFe4xcZBow==&ch=siFzYoaf4Lz67uaDCEg0IykpgCoyayOcur3rAIiVHTD5SpBXX00qhA==
mailto:frasier2008@live.com

